
Operation Christmas Child 
We are packaging shoe boxes for Operation Christmas Child again this year.  We 
are collecting shoe boxes and items to put into the boxes.  We will be collecting 
items until Wednesday November 14th, 2018.  Items can be for a boy or a girl 
from age 2-14.  The following items are appropriate for the boxes: 

• Stuffed animals 
• Dolls 
• Toy cars 
• Puzzles 
• Jump ropes 
• Balls 
• Other small toys 
• School supplies such as pencils, pens, crayons, notebooks, coloring books, etc. 
• Non-liquid hygiene items such as toothbrushes, bar soap, washcloths, combs, brushes, 

hair clips, head bands, pony tail holders, etc. 
• Clothing items such as hats, gloves, scarves, socks 
• Inexpensive jewelry for the older girls 
• Craft sets 

 

DO NOT USE: 
• Damaged items 
• Used items 
• War-related items such as toy guns, knives or military figures 
• Seeds 
• Chocolate or food 
• Liquids or lotions 
• Medications or vitamins 
• Breakable items, such as snow globes or glass containers 
• Aerosol cans 

 
*Please call the farm at 717-298-1845 if you have any questions.   
 

Thank you for your support in this annual service project at the farm!! 


